
From: Bayview Cummer Neighborhood Association
To: councilmeeting; Lily Cheng; Councillor Pasternak
Subject: [External Sender] Official Submission - Bayview Cummer Neighbourhood Association Response to 2023.MM7.21

on June 14, 2023 City Council
Date: June 15, 2023 12:59:21 PM
Attachments: MM7.21 - Reconfiguration and Additional Improvements to the Modular Housing at 175 Cummer Avenue.pdf

Dear Members of Council: 

I am writing this letter to provide clarity and certainty to Members of Council voting for
motion MM7.2.1. If the motions put forward today are approved the BCNA will be pleased to
withdraw its appeal to the Ontario Land Tribunal as the protections, we have been seeking for
seniors in our community will have been achieved and can then be reflected in the zoning by-
law for this site. 

Respectfully, Nathan Gomes President, Bayview Cummer Neighborhood Association 

cc. Lily Cheng, Councilor Ward 18
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Thursday June 15, 2022 
 


MM7.21 - Reconfiguration and Additional Improvements to the Modular Housing 
at 175 Cummer Avenue - by Councillor Lily Cheng, seconded by Councillor 
James Pasternak 


 
Dear Members of Council: 
 
I am writing this letter to provide clarity and certainty to Members of Council voting for 
motion MM7.2.1.  
 
If the motions put forward today are approved the BCNA will be pleased to withdraw its 
appeal to the Ontario Land Tribunal as the protections we have been seeking for 
seniors in our community will have been achieved and can then be reflected in the 
zoning by-law for this site. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Nathan Gomes 
President, Bayview Cummer Neighbourhood Association 
 
cc. Lily Cheng, Councilor Ward 18 
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appeal to the Ontario Land Tribunal as the protections we have been seeking for 
seniors in our community will have been achieved and can then be reflected in the 
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Nathan Gomes 
President, Bayview Cummer Neighbourhood Association 

cc. Lily Cheng, Councilor Ward 18 
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